
 

 

 

 

April 8, 2020 
 
Dear OLOL Parents, 
Thank you for your support over the past few weeks.  As you know, today is the final day of school 
before we break for Easter.  Distance learning will resume on Tuesday, 4/14.  During this time off we are 
asking staff, students and parents to DISCONNECT from all school work. 
 
As we break for Easter; and the promise of the resurrection; let us use this time to continue; or 
reintroduce ourselves to the Risen Christ. Join us in fellowship through the various livestreams through 
OLOL church. 
 
Thank you to all for everything you are doing in these trying times; enjoy Easter. Celebrate the day that 
Jesus defeated death for all of us. 
 
WE ARE IN THIS TOGETHER. THIS TOO SHALL PASS. 
 
 
The Administration Team 
Our Lady of Lourdes Parish School 
14000 SW 112 Street 
Miami, FL  33186 
(305)386-8446 


